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Subject: 2024/5633/T 7 The Grove London N6 6JU Comment 

 

2024/5633/T  7 The Grove London N6 6JU 

While we can see that this tree appears to be leaning dangerously, we believe it is not in 
imminent danger of falling. Unfortunately there is no labelling attached to the photos, so 
we cannot tell the precise reason for felling the tree. Should it be felled a suitable 
replacement tree should be planted. 

Louise Lewis 

fir Highgate Neighbourhood Forum 

 


